From: lan Andersen

To: JCT Exhibits

Subject: Please vote YES on HB2314

Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 3:28:10 PM
Hello,

I hope that you will vote YES on HB2314

Having ridden all over Europe where lane sharing is legal I have first hand experience with
how well it works. Lane sharing always reduced my travel time allowing me to get where |
was going so much faster than if I had to sit in traffic. This also encourages the increase use of
motorcycles which also get better mileage than cars.

HB2314 is sorely needed here in Oregon where traffic levels continue to rise. Please help
make this better option a reality for Oregon riders and for anyone that sits in Portland area
traffic.

Thanks,

lan
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